(J. H. Medical School - Hurd)
Baltimore, Jan. 25th, 1901, CUS‘/!‘?/?Z 4
Dear Hurd:

Yes, I got the book, and have been looking over it with much interest.
I will return it in a few days.

I think the idea of a postgraduate lecture in the evening is admirable.
I shall be very glad indeed to give one of them, and would be glad to give
the illustrated lecture on Sir Thomas Browne. It might interest some of
the students.

Sincerely yours,
Wm Osler



